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Further to your letter dated 14 1̀" June on behalf of Mr GRO-A l for which 
I was grateful I would like to come and see you to discuss with you the 
implications of the developing treatment of the disease. Because sufferers are 
living longer the care they need is no longer just palliative but is increasingly 
sustaining. This is creating a very real problem which I would welcome the 
chance to discuss with you. 
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